
Response to COVID-19 Pandemic 

Increased frequency of hand washing and usage of hand 

sanitizer  

Classroom teachers have been provided a mask. If you choose 

for your child to wear a mask, it must be provided  by the   

parent and labeled with the child’s name.  

Increased cleaning and sanitizing 

Adults will practice social distancing  

All staff and children will have a temperature screening 

before entering the building 

There will be no mixing/mingling of children         

from different classroom groups Mixing 

Visitors/ 

Parents/ 

Adults 

Parents/Visitors/Adults are not allowed inside classrooms. 


